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Monste r  Pa r t y
2021 !

Wednesday, October 27th 
11:00 am-1:00 pm
UA Mall, A1 
(near Old Main)

Contact: Dr. Veronika Williams vaw@email.arizona.edu

Light refreshments will be served 
This series is held in conjunction with RSSS 150B1

The Monster Party will include:

The Department of Russian and 
Slavic Studies is excited to host a 

Halloween celebration - The 
Monster  Party - on the UA 

mall! All UA students are 
welcome to participate;  dress as 

your favorite Halloween 
creature to win prizes!

For more information contact Prof. Veronika 
Williams (vaw@arizona.edu)

• Free food, drinks, and Russian candy. Bring a picnic blanket to
enjoy our October weather on the mall.

• Costume contest. Your chance to win prizes!
• Dance, games, project displays, Russian scary stories, and more!
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